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Tuesday 20" October 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians & Students,

| have been informed by Public Health/HSE of a positive case of Covid-19 in a member
of the school community. A detailed examination of the case identified no close or
casual contacts within the school setting. School can therefore proceed as scheduled.

| wish the person involved every best wish and a speedy recovery.
Please be assured that | shall keep you fully updated on any advice given by Public
Health/HSE.

After mid-term a number of changes will occur following the break, these are:

e Meetings with parents
For the foreseeable, all meetings with Parents/Guardians will be held over
the phone or online.

e Uniform
Following Mid-term Break Full PE uniform will be worn only on the days
you have PE, there will be no changing facilities available.
Full school uniform will be worn on all other days. .

e After school
Waiting Space - for students who are waiting on buses on the following
days Wed - Fri 3.00pm —4.00pm only— this will be supervised and students
will do work. This is not a substitute for Evening Study.

Please see link for information regarding a number of changes made in the Key
Messages booklet for Students after Mid Term
https://www.preswex.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Key-Messages-
Student.Parent-Booklet.pdf

Please see link for information regarding lockers
https://www.preswex.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Lockers-2020-1.pdf

As always, we ask that Parents/ Guardians please reiterate the requirement to wear
mask as students enter and exit school, as was restated by the HSE when investigating
this specific case. Students need to wear their masks in class but is of equal
importance to wear them when mingling with other students before or after school.

Kind regards,

ey By

Principal.
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